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Welcome back to school! On
the first day of school,

students participated in
several team building

activities. Students had the
opportunity to meet their
teachers and new peers. 

Happy National Hispanic
Heritage Month. Throughout

the month, students
participated in various

activities to embrace the
culture of being Hispanic.

Field Trip: Roller Skating Rink 
Edison, NJ 

Students have the opportunity to
participate in Field Trips once a month.
These field trips are counted towards

participation in their Physical education
courses. 
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Field Trip: Gravity Vault 
Chatham, NJ 


